
Caney Valley School

2021-2022 Enrollment

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that you will now be able to enroll your child for the
2021-2022 school year through your parent portal in the Wengage program. If you have not
received your login information for your child’s assignments, grades, lunches, etc. please
contact the appropriate school and we will get that information to you.

When you login to the Wengage site (ok.wengage.com/caneyvalley), there will be a Student
Record Portal on the far right of the screen.  Click on the portal tab and your child’s name
should show up.  If they do not please contact the appropriate office.

Please complete all forms in the portal. When you have completed all of the forms
necessary for your child, you will click “submit to site” and the appropriate office will
receive your forms.

Thank you,

Administration
Caney Valley Schools

Contact information:

Elementary  918-535-2205, vfogle@caneyvalleyschool.org
Middle School  918-536-2705, dmoses@caneyvalleyschool.org
High School   918-536-3425, sdawson@caneyvalleyschool.org


